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PRESENTATION OF PT&SCHE 
Parliament of business people, Belgrade Chamber of Commerce, December 2018
[bookmark: _GoBack]-short report-

Annual meeting of Business people Parliament was held in Belgrade Chamber of Commerce in December 2018. The Parliament is the highest decision-making body of the Chamber and consists of representatives of the economic entities operating on the territory of Belgrade.
One of the topics of this annual meeting of Parliament were the outcomes of the PT&SCHE project. Presentation was held by Nada Kovačević, from the University of Belgrade. Professor Kovačević informed participants about the changes of the Law of High Education, adopted by National Assembly of the Republic of Serbia in September 2018. The new legal framework supports the development and implementation of the most suitable online and traditional (face-to-face) learning methodologies. Article 34 of the Law defined short cycles studies and article 96 defined studing while working (part-time studies)
The most interesting fact for the representatives of business community is the newly formed Councile of employers (article 60), which could have significiant influance on development and quality of educational programmes. The main task of this Councile is to provide direct communication with the business community and to enable insight into the real needs of the  labour market.
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